
June 15 
3-5 

Robson Ranch Women’s Club 
Come	join	us	for	a	TROPICAL	AFTERNOON		under	the	Gazebo…we’ll	enjoy	the	sunshine	

while	meeting	and	greeting	one	another	and	possibly	win	a	door	prize,	all	while	
enjoying	the	surroundings	of	our	outdoor	pool.	Your	attire	can	be	tropical,	casual,	

swimsuit,	mumu	or	whatever	suits	you.		You	can	be	new	to	Robson	or	have	lived	here	for	
years.		You	don’t	even	have	to	be	a	member	of	the	Women’s	Club	to	enjoy	the							

company	of	others.		We’ll	see	you	Wednesday,	June	15.	

NEWS	FLASH	
Due	to	recent	changes	in	the	liquor	laws,	Jeremy	will	not	be	able	to	provide	his	“wine	cart”	for	
us.		We	will	be	allowed	to	BYOB	as	long	as	it	is	NOT	GLASS.		Box	wine	(Black	Box,	etc.)	or	cans		
(wine	or	cocktails)	are	allowed;	plastic	cups	and	a	cooler	of	ice	will	be	provided.		We	apologize	

for	this	inconvenience,	however,	we	can	still	enjoy	our	adult	beverages		
in	the	beautiful	surroundings	of	our	outdoor	pool/gazebo


